From: James Cappleman 
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 3:47 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: reporting the attendance to the Magnificent Mile Gala

Hi Steve,

I wanted to let you know that Susan Gordon Hayes invited me to attend the Magnificent Mile Association Beautification Awards Luncheon on Thursday, Sept. 27, 2018 at 350 West Mart Center. 

Alderman James Cappleman
46th Ward

